
 

The Franklin High School All Night Party (ANP) committee is seeking donations to 
support the Class of 2025’s celebration! ANP is a long-standing tradition, providing a 

fun, safe event for graduates to celebrate together one last time. Last year’s event was 
a success, and we’re excited to continue this for the Class of 2025. 

The event takes place at Horace Mann Middle School, starting after graduation and 
lasting until 5:00 AM. Students enjoy shows, games, raffles, entertainment, food, and 
more! 

We’re requesting donations to help cover costs and make this event unforgettable. 
Specifically, we need: 

• Financial donations: The cost to host an all-night event for 350+ students is 
significant. Donations are used to purchase necessary supplies and pay vendors. 
Any amount is greatly appreciated and will go directly to funding the ANP. 
These go directly toward supplies and vendor fees. Every contribution helps. 

• Food donations: Food, snacks, and drinks are supplied throughout the evening. 
We are looking for local restaurants and grocery establishments to consider 
donating grab-n-go type options such as pizzas, snacks, small sandwiches, water 
bottles, drinks, etc 

• Raffle prizes: We are in need of raffle prizes! If you can donate items, it would 
be greatly appreciated and make the event even more exciting for the 
graduates. 

Donations can also be mailed to: (Make checks payable to “All Night Party”) 

All Night Party 
P.O. Box 15 

Franklin, MA 02038 

Your support will help make this special night a success for the Class of 2025! – Thank 
you! 


